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My name is Janet Drew. I’m a retired RN, and I live in York, and I ask that you 
SUPPORT LD 259 because there should be privacy in the public space when a 
sentence is complete.  

LD 259 would make the Criminal Records Review Committee permanent to continue 
its work considering how and when records should be made available to the public 
including possible expungement of records. I hope that work on this issue will 
continue.  


